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Nutts’ Notes — Nutts about Missions
We have been busy since our last prayer 
letter.     As we look back at 2022 our 
hearts are filled with love and gratitude 
for our Lord.  We are very aware of our 
dependence on His Great Promises and 
Power.  It is amazing how the Lord keeps 
us going physically and financially.   It is 
also amazing how the Lord uses you to 
show us your love and support.  Frankie 
and I thank you for standing with us.
September 25, we had the privilege to be 
with Pastor Rick Moore in Fountain City 
Baptist Church in Prattville, Alabama, 
closing out his Mission Conference and 
taking Faith Promise for the following 
year.  It is always a great honor to be with 
these wonderful people.
October 2 was a very exciting time for us 
as we were with Pastor Kevin Hembree at 
Calvary  Baptist Church in Greenwood, 
South Carolina.   We had the privilege 
to close out his faith promise mission 
conference.  It is an exciting church with 
beautiful facilities.
October 7 - 8 we were honored to 
represent BIMI at the Southwide Baptist 
Fellowship at the BIMI booth.
October 16 - 19 we were honored to be in 
a Mission Conference with Pastor Robert 
Barrow at Faith Bible Baptist Church in 
Century, Florida.   We had a wonderful 
time with this dedicated pastor and his 
people with a heart for missions.
December 4 we had the privilege of 
being with Pastor Donald Yancey at Faith 
Baptist Church in Lagrange, Georgia.  We 
were there for a Missions Emphasize 
Sunday. Pastor Yancey  has a heart for 
missions.
December 5 – 6 was BIMI’s Candidate 
School.   We had another wonderful 
group of missionaries called of God and 
approved by BIMI to go into all the world 
as BIMI missionaries.  I am very humbled 
and grateful that BIMI gives me the 
privilege to have a small part in this great 
ministry.
November 27 we closed out a missions 
conference with Pastor Rick Varnum  at 
First Baptist Church in Pikeville, 
Tennessee.  It was a wonderful conference 
with a great response  for Faith Promise 
Missions, and the pastor baptized three 
new converts to the Lord at the end of the 
service.
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